
Sample emails/letters to send to NYS legislators regarding  
Jeff Dinowitz’s bill (A-8378) to mandate COVID19 shots for all 

children  
- Remember: be polite, respectful, but clear with your message. Do NOT 

threaten or harass the legislator. 

- Make the email/letter your own. This is just a suggestion on what you could 
write. 

- Choose ONE of the following THREE depending on which Legislator you’re 
emailing/writing… 

- Here is the link to find out who YOUR PERSONAL ASSEMBLYMAN IS:   
www.nyassembly.gov/mem/search 

- Attached is the list of all the NYS Assembly Members who we believe are 
FOR the forced COVID19 shot, or are still “undecided” about it. 

OPTION #1 

IF YOU ARE EMAILING OR WRITING YOUR SPECIFIC REPRESENTATIVE: 

Dear Assemblyman/woman _______________. 

My name is _____, and I am one of your constituents. 

I’m writing to you today because I want you to know that I strongly oppose the bill that 
Assemblyman Jeff Dinowitz has proposed.  That is bill # A8378, and it would require all 
children in NYS to get the COVID19 shot in order to attend school.   

I know this bill is still just in the Health Committee, and has not yet been proposed to the 
full Assembly or to the Senate, but that doesn’t really matter.  A bill such as this one 
should never have been proposed regardless. 

(Here you can go into your opposition to medical mandates in general, or whatever 
statistics you would like about the C19 shot, or a child’s survival rate, or the VAERS 
database on injuries to-date from the shot, etc. 

Or if you prefer to skip any medical discussion, that’s fine too.   

Remember, this is not about the science. It’s about getting back our rights, and 
putting these politicians back in their place… ie working for us)! 

As one of your constituents, I want you to vote the will of your constituency.  And so, I 
expect you to not only vote against this bill, but I would also like you to publicly state 

http://www.nyassembly.gov/mem/search


that you do not support this bill, or any type of forced COVID vaccination on New 
Yorkers. 

If you decide to vote in favor of this bill, or if you refuse to publicly speak against it, then 
I will tell you now that I will be voting for whomever runs against you come election 
time.   

I will share with others that you supported this terrible mandate, and I will encourage my 
friends and family in your district to also vote against you. 

Thank you for your time. 

OPTION #2 

IF YOU ARE EMAILING/WRITING A LEGISLATOR THAT IS NOT YOUR SPECIFIC 
REPRESENTATIVE: 

Dear Assemblyman/woman _______________. 

My name is _____, and I am a taxpayer and a voter.   

I’m writing to you today because I want you to know that I strongly oppose the bill that 
Assemblyman Jeff Dinowitz has proposed.  That is bill # A8378, and it would require all 
children in NYS to get the COVID19 shot in order to attend school.   

I know this bill is still just in the Health Committee, and has not yet been proposed to the 
full Assembly or to the Senate, but it doesn’t matter.  A bill such as that should never 
have been proposed anywhere to begin with. 

(Here you can go into your opposition to medical mandates in general, or whatever 
statistics you would like about the C19 shot, or a child’s survival rate, or the VAERS 
database on injuries to-date from the shot, etc. 

Or if you prefer to skip any medical discussion, that’s fine too.  Remember, this is not 
about the science. It’s about getting back our rights, and putting these politicians 
back in their place… ie working for us)! 

I very strongly encourage you to not only vote against this bill, but to come out publicly 
at this time and denounce this bill, or any type of forced COVID vaccination on New 
Yorkers. 

If you decide to support this bill, then I will actively support and work with whomever 
runs against you come election time.   

Thank you for your time. 

OPTION #3 



IF YOU ARE WRITING/EMAILING A MEMBER OF THE HEALTH COMMITTEE  

Dear Assemblyman/woman _______________. 

My name is _____, and I am a taxpayer and a voter.   

(IF this legislator IS your actual representative, then say that here).   

I’m reaching out today because I know that you are on the Health Committee, and I 
want you to know that I strongly oppose the bill that Assemblyman Jeff Dinowitz has 
proposed.  That is bill # A8378, and it would require all children in NYS to get the 
COVID19 shot in order to attend school.   

A bill such as this should never have been proposed in the first place. 

(Here you can go into your opposition to medical mandates in general, or whatever 
statistics you would like about the C19 shot, or a child’s survival rate, or the US 
government’s VAERS database regarding injuries to-date from the shot, etc. 

Or if you prefer to skip any medical discussion, that’s fine too.   

Remember, this is not about the science. It’s about getting back our rights, and 
putting these politicians back in their place… ie working for us)! 

I expect and hope that you not only vote against this bill, but that you have the fortitude/
character/courage to come out publicly now and openly oppose this bill, or any type of 
forced COVID vaccination on New Yorkers. 

If you decide to support this bill, then please know that I will actively support and work 
with whomever runs against you come election time.   

Thank you for your time. 


